
 

School                                   

Newsletter                    

26th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Its been another busy and exciting 1/2 term with SATs, enrichment clubs, Y6 residential, picnics, and quite a 
few bank holidays!!  There’s lots to tell you so here goes… 

A big thank you to Miss Lofthouse & Mrs Scott for giving up their own time to take the pupils on 
the residential last week.  The children were very well behaved and all managed to say thank 
you to the teachers for their memorable trip.  They all had a fantastic time. 

Well done to Alistair in Year 5.  He took up the challenge of “Run a mile a day” to raise  
money for Diabetes UK and raised over £500.00.  Fantastic work Alistair very well done.  

Rehearsals are continuing for our performance of Joseph which will take place on 5th & 6th July—more        
information on tickets etc will follow next term.  

School group photographs will take place on Thursday 15th June. Weather permitting these are   
usually taken outside. Please can we ask for smart uniforms. 

We really need your help—We are hosting a volunteer day on Friday 9th June. We 
are asking for any one who can help us to come forward and help with jobs — flyer attached. 
Den Building is on Thursday 22nd June.  This is an opportunity for our children to invite their 
dad, step dad, uncle, grandfather, big brother or other male role model, to join them for a 
morning of fun. Please let the office know by 15th June if you are able to join your child. Flyer attached.                     
Film night is now on ParentPay—£5.00. This is for pupils in Reception to Year 6 and will run 3.30pm until 
5.15pm.  Payment deadline is 13th June 12noon. Remember no payment no place! Flyer attached.  

KS2 children—we feel that children is KS2 are old enough to remember their things to go home.  We cannot 
have children coming back into school to collect items they have forgotten. Please remind your child of this.  

We have had numerous late collections of children this half term and therefore we are reviewing our late      
collection policy. We do understand that occasionally things do happen but when they start becoming normal 
practice actions will need to be taken.  

Please can you avoid routine dental and medical appointments during the school day. Again we understand 
emergencies but please try to do them outside term time and the school day.  

The annual school reports will be emailed to you again this year. Therefore it is vital that you look at your 
ParentApp to double check your email and details are correct. Any problems, contact the office.  

We are sure you have noticed but we are having regular visits from the local police as they are monitoring 
traffic and parking around the village and school in particular.  It is such a busy, fast road outside school so 
we welcome their visits to help us make school a safe place.                                                                       

If you feel that your circumstances have changed financially and that you might be eligible for pupil premium, 
please contact the office for information.                                                                                                            

Reminder that our Breakfast Club has places available open from 7.30am, breakfast is provided and the cost is  
only £5.00 per session.                                                                                                                                                

Wishing you a nice 1/2 term holiday.  We return to school on Tuesday 6th June 2023, gates open at 8.45am. 
Thank you for your continued support, Elizabeth Maskell.   



 



 



 


